Over the summer our house groups are taking a break, so there will be no house group meetings in July and August.

But Hebrews chapter 10 verse 25 (part of our Bible verse for this year) says this -

"Do not neglect meeting together...but encourage one another, and spur one another on towards love and good deeds"

So each Thursday evening in July and August, Ian and Philippa's home will be open for anyone who wants to come and spend some time in prayer and worship together. We will meet from 7.30pm – 8.30pm to worship and to bring our prayers to God, for our parishes and Benefice, for each other and for the world.

Tea/coffee/cake will also be provided!

Please do come and join us on one or more of these dates if you're free. Everyone is welcome! No singing or praying expertise necessary – if you prefer being there and supporting in silent prayer that would be greatly appreciated.

Hope to see you! All good wishes and prayer

Rev Philippa and Ian